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Springing into Action!  

We had a wonderful time creating these stunning flower 
arrangements! A special thank you to The Garden Club for 

providing all the materials and for assisting our residents with 
their beautiful creations!  



 Employee of the Month Resident  of the Month 
Amy Breaux 

 

Amy is our wonderful 

Business Office Director. 

She’s always so 

pleasant, kind, and 

helpful. Whenever you 

need a helping hand, 

Amy is there to be that 

person with a big smile 

and positive attitude!  

In her spare time, Amy enjoys spending time 

with her family. Congratulations on being 

chosen as the Employee of the Month, Amy! 

We appreciate you! 

Celebrating Birthdays and  
Anniversaries 

 

Resident Birthdays 

Simone D.   3/1 

Agnes P.   3/12 

Helen L.   3/15  

 

Resident Move-In Anniversaries 

Minnie W.   3/1  2 Yrs. 

Marjorie D.   3/3  14 Yrs. 

Cora  F.   3/8  2 Yrs. 

Gladney M.   3/15  6 Yrs. 

Pearl M.   3/17  2 Yrs. 

Johnnie O.   3/25  1 Yr. 

Bessie E.   3/30  2 Yrs. 

 

Employee Birthdays 

Amy Breaux   3/12 

  

Employee Work Anniversaries 

Jessica Navarre  3/1  4 Yrs. 

Amanda Meyer  3/25  6 Yrs. 

 

Mr. Clyde 

Hoffpauir  
 Mr. Clyde has been 

with us for four years. 

He enjoys planting and 

keeping up with his 

garden in the 

courtyard. He also 

enjoys fishing with his 

fellow fishermen here 

at The Acadian. He is one of our honored 

veterans, who served in the United States 

Army. We are so happy that he is part of our 

community. Congratulations, Mr. Clyde, for 

being named March Resident of the Month!  



Our Mission 
Our mission is to operate and manage the highest level of quality independent and assisted living 

communities, providing superior service and unmatched value where residents and their family members 
are shown compassion, understanding, respect, dignity and caring support, and team members feel a sense 

of belonging. 

Lunchtime Laughter!  

Lunchtime at Sharon’s Grill has become a favorite part of the day for many residents. 

Whether it’s the hearty burgers, fresh salads, or daily specials, there’s always 

something delicious to enjoy. But it's not just about the 

food—it’s the opportunity to sit down, relax, and connect 

with neighbors.  

Sweet Treats 
for Everyone! 

  
What’s Valentine’s Day 

without a little love at 

first bite? Residents were 

in for some sweet treats 

to celebrate and enjoy  

the day.  

 

 



 

The Acadian at Southwind 
626 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. | Crowley, LA | 70526 | Phone: 337.788.1113  

Fax: 337.788.1195  |  acadianatsouthwind.com 

 

Reminders: 
• If you have any family or friends that would like to receive a monthly newsletter and calendar, please let us know. 

If you wish to view the newsletter and calendar online, please visit our website at www.acadianatsouthwind.com.  

• During inclement weather, Wal-Mart trips will be canceled.  

• The covered driveway is for picking up and dropping off only. Please DO NOT leave your vehicle unattended at 

any time. Emergency vehicles need access to this fire lane at all times. Thank you for your cooperation.  

• Any resident in need of transportation for doctor’s appointments, please give your information to the Activity 
Department a MINIMUM OF ONE WEEK before the appointment. Additional charges may apply with less than a 
one week notice.  

• The Acadian would like to remind guests that smoking is prohibited on the front porch and we ask that you please 

kindly discard cigarette butts in a safe manner and not on the ground. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

About Us 


